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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,
ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD!

February 16, 2023

HELPERS FOR FEB. 19, 2023 YOU. LORD. ARE SCHEDULE
’ ’
Nursery I, I, & Il FORGIVING AND Sunday, Feb. 19, 2023
Kim Lewis Marilyn Norfleet GOOD, ABOUNDING 8:30 AM Staff Meeting
K!m Burkh.art Jut.:le Burkhalrt » IN LOVE TO ALL 9:30 Sunday School
Kim Hawkins Bailey Hawkins . WHO CALL TO 10:40 AM Worship Service
Children’s .
Message Ashley Ebeling » YOU
Ushers: Psalm 86:5
*Ron Jenkins Scott Kellock i Wednesday, Feb. 22, 2022
Chuck Coffey Larry Hamilton 5:30PM  Free dinner (Breakfast
Casserole) for all who attend
AM Benediction Jeff Waibel our activities:
Decision . 6:00 PM Connect Kids
Counselor Ron Jenkins
Impact youth
f::l'(l‘a’:d' Kevin Williams 6:00 PM  Adult Bible Study*

*Nursery provided

Accompanist Jan Jenkins

And | will give you pastors according to mine heart,
which shall feed you with

il(ﬂOW]CClgC aﬂC! unc‘lerstanding.
Jeremialﬂ 3:15

Dear FBC FamiLg,

[ was just looking at the calendar and |
realized that the Lord has allowed we the privilege
of being the pastor for another year. Thank you
church fawmily for a great two years of service, |

pray the Lord allows many wmore years together. O N L I N E

. Him, easy. fast. secure.
Pastor Mike Browin FBCWINDSOR.ORG/GIVE

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 308 S. Tebo St. Windsor, MO 65360 660-647-5624

Email: windsorfbc@embargmail.com Online: www.fbcwindsor.org Facebook: FBC Windsor MO
Office Hours:  Monday-Thursday 9:00am-12:15pm, 12:45pm-4:00pm (Closed on Fridays and holidays)
Pastor Mike Brown Phone: 573.660.2122 Email: bromikebrown82@outlook.com



It’s scholarship time again...

There are two forms on the table in the
foyer by the double doors. One is for
the FBC Scholarship & Larson
Scholarship: the other is for the
Wall/Pauline Wheeler Scholarship (for
graduating WHS students who are
members of FBC).

Applications are due March 135. 2023.

YOU CAN HELP!

== (2
We are having a drive for products for Zoe’s Home! c B.o O —
There is a need for the following items: Q

feminine hygiene products (T —_
personal

conditioner & shampoo -
body wash Lﬁm HYGIENE —

razors - -
tooth paste & tooth brushes
baby soap

This Sunday is your last Sunday to bring the items mentioned above!

Bell @mm@lﬂl[“’ Practice is on Ew

Wednesday

\‘ nlghts at 7:.00 N, ASFARAS THE EAST
7"t IS FROM THE WEST,
in room 103. REMOVED OUR

9 TRANSGRESSIONS
i FROM US.

- PSALM 103:12 -

Our Tabitha’s Closet volunteers have already given
away 75 kitchen-sized bags of clothes so far in
February...amazing how God is using Tabitha’s to
bless Windsorl!!

We are working hard for the glory of God!

Connect Kids

Every Wednesday that school is in session,
an intrepid group of volunteers lead kids
from age 4 through sixth grade to a deeper
understanding of God. Kids adventure
through scripture (They started in Genesis
and are now finishing up Esther.) through
Bible Study, creative crafts and mission
projects, and learning songs. We even feed
the kids dinner! This adventure naturally
takes LOTS of volunteers, but as our
numbers grow (5 new kids in the last two
weeks!), we find we really do need more
helpers. Even if you cannot commit to EVE-
RY Wednesday, talk to Mindy about how

EXPLORERS you can help!

1st - 2nd Grade




